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Rushville Bridge to Close for Project
The Missouri Department of Transportation has announced that the MO 116 bridge over Lost Creek
located one-half mile east of US 59  in Rushville will close to traffic on Monday.
 
The bridge will be closed for a bridge replacement project for six to eight weeks.
 
Motorists will need to choose an alternate route during this time.
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